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Class News





Welcome to Class Wales!  This is a really exciting term and I am certain that the children will thoroughly enjoy the experiences we have organised.  I will be available to answer any questions each morning before school so please come and have a chat on the playground.  I can’t wait to get to know you all.  This term our topic is, “Finding My Feet” and will have an emphasis on building the confidence and independence of the children as they complete their first term at school.  We are delighted that you have chosen Ancaster Church of England Primary and we are looking forward to our partnership with you over the year!


 – Mrs Owen and the EYFS Team.
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Staff in the EYFS





Mrs Owen – Class Teacher


I am in the classroom each day, except on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons.  During this time I plan exciting lessons for the EYFS and developing whole school teaching and learning.





Mrs Garriock – Teaching Assistant (HLTA)


Mrs Garriock works in the classroom Monday – Thursday.  She provides the children with exceptional learning experiences and leads small group interventions to support pupil development. Mrs Garriock leads the class when I am completing non-teaching duties.





Mrs Brooks – Teaching Assistant


Mrs Brooks is a fantastic and enthusiastic member of the EYFS team.  She is skilled in supporting early child development.  Mrs Brooks works on Tuesday and Wednesday afternoons.





Miss Heslam – Teaching Assistant


Miss Heslam works in the EYFS every Friday morning.  She is always eager to explore learning through pupil interest and develop pupil engagement.





Mrs White – 1:1 Teaching Assistant


Mrs White works Monday – Friday and is new to Ancaster School.  She is a wonderful addition to the team and brings lots of new ideas and experiences.





Volunteers and Students


We are incredibly lucky to have a supportive community and links to colleges and universities.  








Name Labels





Please remember to name every item of clothing, water bottles and bags.  This is especially important during PE lessons and helps us to ensure the correct items of clothing are returned to the right child.


  


Thank you for your support.





WANTED!





We are always in need of messy play ingredients.  If you are ever able to donate any of the following items, we would be very grateful.





Salt, flour, shaving foam, bubble bath, spaghetti, etc.





Morning Routines





Please encourage your child to say “goodbye” on the playground each morning.  The cloakroom can get very busy and it is important to keep this area calm and clear in order to ensure a smooth start to the school day.  





Thank you for your support in reducing congestion in the cloakroom.











